
August, 2022 

DEPARTMENT OF SPECIAL PROGRAM 

COMPLIANCE 

 

Office Relocation 

The Department of Special 
Program Compliance has 
moved to the following 
address: 230 Museum Drive, 
Palm Springs, CA 92262 

• Please continue to mail any 
correspondence to the 
previous location 425 N. Civic 
Drive, Palm Springs 92262 

• Phone numbers have not been 
changed. The department 
website can be accessed here. 

• Please see the map on the 
second page 

 

In this issue: 
 
Office Relocation 

 Appointments 

August Stakeholder 
Meeting 

 

Vacation Rental and Homeshare Newsletter 

Welcome to the Vacation Rental and Homeshare Newsletter. The goal for the 

newsletter is to continue communication with stakeholders on topics of 

general concern on and between the months of stakeholder meetings. 

Stakeholder Meeting 

Cancelled 

Tuesday, August 16, 2022 

Next scheduled meeting: November 15, 2022 at 5:00pm 

Stakeholder Meeting 

Reminder 

The Stakeholder meeting scheduled 
for August 16, 2022 has been 
cancelled.  

The quarterly reports that are shared 
in stakeholder meetings are available 
on our website at Hotline Reports 

If you have questions that you 
wanted to provide at the meeting, 
please email them to 
vacation.rentals@palmspringsca.gov 

3rd Quarter Contract 
Summaries 

Each calendar year, no more than 32 
contracts for Vacation Rental use are  

allowed with exception to four 
additional contracts in the 3rd 

quarter. The 3rd quarter consists of 
July, August and September. Please 
remember to utilize the additional 
four . Contract summaries are not 

required of Homeshare properties. 

The Department of Special Program Compliance 

425 N Civic Dr, Palm Springs, CA, 92262 

Appointments 

The Department of Special 

Program Compliance is currently 

taking in-person appointments 

only. 

If you would like to schedule an 

appointment, please follow the link 

below. 

Special Program Compliance 

Appointment Reservation  

 

https://www.palmspringsca.gov/government/departments/special-program-compliance/citizen-engagement/vacation-rental-work-group
https://www.palmspringsca.gov/government/departments/special-program-compliance/vacation-rentals/vacation-rental-department-reports/weekly-hotline-reports#!/
mailto:vacation.rentals@palmspringsca.gov?subject=August%202022%20Stakeholder%20Meeting
https://form.jotform.com/220455189941158
https://form.jotform.com/220455189941158


Please note that the 230 N

Museum Drive address is for

locational purposes only. The


Downtown Park does not have

mail service.



Documents (no signature


required) may still be mailed to

our 425 N Civic Drive Address


which will be forwarded to our

new location.






Effective Aug. 1st, 2022,

the Department of Special


Program Compliance 
has temporarily moved to

the Police Sub Station in


the Downtown Palm

Springs Park.

The address of the Downtown Palm

Springs Park is 230 N Museum Drive. 


Public parking is available in the parking

structure across the street from the Art


Museum. Our office is located adjacent to

the parking structure at the south east


corner. 



 The Department of Special Program

Compliance sees by appointment only. If


you would like to schedule an

appointment, appointments can be made

on the Special Program Compliance page

on our city website, palmspringsca.gov.
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